
Rep. Helt, Rep. Salinas and Rep. Greenlick (and Quinn, Mark, Molly and Hannah): 

 

I wanted to pass along an amazing link to over 100 videos OHSU has compiled in support of HB 
3063.  

 

UPDATED March 12: A new video shared yesterday through many social media channels 
features a number of OHSUians sharing their support for House Bill 3063. Nearly 100 people 
have shared the video, and you’re encouraged to do the same: 
https://www.facebook.com/watch/?v=617141695379945 
 
There’s also this Twitter thread, which they are continuing to add to as videos are submitted: 
https://twitter.com/OHSUDoernbecher/status/1105326682108395521 
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